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Dear Esteemed Customers,

Please be advised that the UBA Nansana ATM  has  been 
decommissioned. 
You can still access our services at UBA ATMs countrywide and 
at Visa, MasterCard and Interswitch powered ATMS. 
For other UBA services, visit a UBA Branch or use the alternative 
digital channels below.

For more information, please send an email to our customer 
fulfillment center on cfcuganda@ubagroup.com or call 
0800100030.
We regret for any inconvenience caused.
Thank you for banking with UBA.

Management.

UBA Uganda is supervised by the Bank of Uganda and The Customer
Deposits are protected by the Deposit Protection Fund of Uganda (DPF). Africa’s Global Bank


